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Monday, April 29 – Feast: St. Catherine of Siena 
7:30a.m. – Marco Alessio, Intentions of Basil Krusky 
 
Tuesday, April 30 – Feast: St. Marie De L’Incarnation 
7:30a.m. –  Alphonsus Dunphy, Raymond McCoy 
 
Wednesday, May 1 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Mario Martini, Elliot Lane 
 
Thursday, May 2 – Feast: St. Athanasius 
7:00p.m. – Jason Crowe, Peter Rooyakkers,  
       Jack Thompson 
 
Friday, May 3 – Feast: St. Philip and St. James 
7:30a.m. – Elizabeth Quintanar, William (Bill) Barrett 
 
Saturday, May 4 – Ferial 
5:15p.m. – Margaret McWhinnie, Carmela DiStefano,  
      Beatrice (Betty) Weiler, Alessandro Brombal 
  
Sunday, May 5 – Third Sunday of Easter 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m.  

 
Stewardship of Treasure: 

Thank you for your gift of $6,098.60 – Good Friday; 
$6,710.00 – Sunday Offertory & $16,787.10 - Easter 
in support of your parish community in gratitude for 

God’s blessings.  
 
PARISH NEWS  
FIRST EUCHARIST 
Next Sunday we welcome the grade two 
children of St. Ignatius School as they 
celebrate their First Eucharist at 1:30p.m. 
 
VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION NIGHT 
We wish to honour and thank all our volunteers 
in our many ministries and committees in our 
parish by coming together on Tuesday, April 
30th at 7p.m. in our Church Hall. There will be 
a presentation by our Ministry of Compassion 
Committee along with refreshments and a time 
for socializing. Please join us! 
 

 
 
CWL MEET, CRAFT, PRAY 
Please join us for Meet, Craft, Pray – a group 
for crafters and aspiring crafters! All crafts, all 
abilities, all welcome. Refreshments provided. 
April 30th (Last Tuesday of each month) in the 
Basilica Church Hall Basement from 9:30a.m. 
to 11:30a.m. *Bring an old laundered button-
down shirt or blouse and a pillow form.* For 
more details contact Agnese at 519-836-
9804/agnesenagy56@gmail.com or Janette at 
519-821-6190/castellanja@gmail.com . 
 
MINISTRY OF COMPASSION EVENING 
Join us Friday, May 3rd from 7-8p.m. in the 
Basilica of Our Lady Parish Hall for an evening 
in exploring “Truths About Grief and Grieving.” 
Resources and hospitality to follow. Drop in or 
RSVP to the Parish Office (519-824-3951) or 
email ministryofcompassion7@gmail.com. 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK:  
 
 A very sincere “Thank You” to 
everyone who participated and attended 
our Lenten Masses and devotions and 
our Holy Week liturgies. Special thanks 
to: Deacon Quinto Tami; our parish 
staff; altar servers; lectors; ministers of 
the Eucharist; organist; choir members; 
cantors and musicians; decorating 
committee; ushers; our custodian and 
our RCIA team under the leadership of 
Wendy Walsh. The cooperation and 
giving of time and talent is a great way to 
thank the Lord for our many blessings 
and to give proper dignity to our parish 
liturgies. Please join us for our 
Volunteer Appreciation Night Tuesday, 
April 30th at 7p.m. in the Parish Hall. 
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ANNUAL MARCH FOR LIFE 
Join us in Ottawa Thursday, May 9th as we 
gather on Parliament Hill with other pro-life 
Canadians. The bus will leave from the Basilica 
of Our Lady at 5:30a.m. and leave Ottawa at 
3:45p.m. For more information contact 519-
836-6311 or info@guelphforlife.com . 
 
WELCOME 
At our Easter Vigil Danielle Green received the 
Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and 
Eucharist. We welcome her into our Catholic 
Faith Family. 
 
 

OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION VIEW 
Thomas believed because he saw Jesus. What 
will it take for you to respond to God’s call to 
priesthood or religious life? If you think God is 
calling you to be a priest contact Father 
Michael King, Vocation Director, Diocese of 
Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 or email 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
FOURTH ANNUAL DIOCESAN YOUTH 
RALLY 
We invite young people in grades 7-12 to join 
us May 25th for “According To Your Word” our 
Diocesan Youth Rally at Bingemans Centre in 
Kitchener. Rally Day promises to be another 
fun-filled, prayerful and impactful day for young 
people of the Diocese. To register visit 
www.hamitondiocese.com/youthrally. 
 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
The Wellington Catholic District School 
Board is accepting registrations for 
kindergarten at your local Catholic School. 
The following documents are required: child’s 
birth certificate; a parent or child’s baptismal 
certificate; child’s health card/ immunization 
record/ custody paper (if applicable)/ tax 
support document (most recent bill). See the 
Board’s website:  
www.wellingtoncdsb.ca/registration or 
contact your school. 
 
CATHOLIC EDUCATION WEEK: MAY 5th 
to 10th 

As we approach Catholic Education Week 
we are reminded that publicly funded 
Catholic Education is a call to serve. 
Regardless of our position or our 
responsibilities within Catholic education, our 
role is a call, birthed in our Baptism to bring 
the saving message of Jesus Christ into the 
lives of those students whom it is a privilege 
to serve. This year’s Catholic Education 
week theme is: “Living As Joyful Disciples.” 
 
CULTURAL FESTIVAL 
Our Lady of Lourdes High School invite you 
to their third annual Cultural Festival 
Wednesday, May 8th from 6-9p.m. Explore 
our cultural diversity with food, dance and 
music. All welcome. Free admission. 
 
 
SUNDAY SMILE! 
The Sunday School Teacher was describing 
how Lot’s wife looked back and turned into a 
pillar of salt, when little Billy interrupted, 
“My mommy looked back once while she was 
driving,” he announced triumphantly, “and 
she turned into a telephone pole.” 
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